
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club 

Board Minutes for December 8, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:20 P.M. Board members Jean 

Wilson, Leda Fields, Mary Neal, and Don Alderman were in attendance. Bill Donovan and Jan 

Zinner were absent  

Minutes: Don Alderman made a motion to accept the minutes of November 10, 2017. It was 2nd 

by Mary Neal; all voted in favor. 

Treasurers Report: Net income for the month of November was (1108.88) with an ending 

balance of $9907.06. There were tables 114 ½. Move to accept by Leda, 2nd by Jean; all voted in 

favor. 

Old Business: There has been no applicants for the position of Club Manager so far. 

Since the board is currently doing the work of the Manager there was a motion by Don that 

until the Manager position is filled the Board receive free plays. It was 2nd by Jean; all voted in 

favor. 

Bill Ringbom is listed as Manager with ACBL. There is an email attached with it U540@U540 

New Business: It was suggested that we ask the board to donate $150 to the Senior Center as a 

thank you for the use of the building. 

At 4:42 Leda moved to adjourn, Mary 2nd; all voted in favor. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leda Fields  

 

 

 


